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Year 6 Dinner 
Last Thursday night, Year 6 and teachers shared a lovely dinner on the oval. It was a 
perfect evening; glorious sunset over Mt Canobolas, a table laid beautifully by Ms 
Piggin, games, music, running around, pizzas and gelato. It is an absolute pleasure 
spending time with these students. We will miss them terribly next year. They have 
made a huge difference as leaders in our school this year. Thanks Mr Hughes-Clapp 
for organising the dinner and for bringing out the best in them during 2020! 
Swimming 2021 
The 2021 OSSA Swimming Carnival is set for Friday 5th February. Thank you for 
returning the Expressoin of Interest notes so promptly. Students have been entered 
in the events that they have nominated for. It would be great for them to have a 
practice during the holidays. 
As there were no swimming lessons this year, we can confirm that students in Years 
3 and 4 for 2021 will be attending swimming lessons every Friday for Sport in term 
1. These lessons will go for an hour. Students will travel by bus as the lessons are in 
the middle of the day. 
Clothing Pool Tomorrow 
Mel Caulfield will have the clothing pool open tomorrow from 8.45  until 9.30 in the 
Old School Building. Please park in Wrights Lane, not in Kiss and Drop. 
Library books 
Please return all library books to the library. The stocktake will begin next week! 
Year 6 Band Instruments 
The Big Band truly sounded amazing yesterday. When we think back over their four 
years learning an instrument, it is amazing to hear how far they’ve come. The Year 
6 instruments need to be returned next Tuesday. 
Reports 
Reports are due to come home next week. Classes are currently being organised for 
next year.  
Presentation Day  

It was the best day of the year yesterday! Even though everyone wasn’t here at the 
same time, every single family had representation! The band was outstanding, the 
class ukulele items were lovely and it is always great to hear each individual award. 
Our students were very excited of course to have you in their classrooms.  Thank 
you for coming along and for the lovely feedback! 
Last Day of the Year 
The last day of the year is fast approaching. We will all be very sad to say goodbye 
to our Year 6 students. We say goodbye to ten Year 6 families as well. All the best 
to the Bucklands, Fossilos, Gordons, Hartleys, Hattons, Herberts, Hetheringtons, 
Hunts, Kings and Peckhams. On Wednesday, we invite the Year 6 parents to park 
across the road and come in for the tunnel. Other traffic will happen as normal, 
but we ask that cars toot their horn as they drive off to say farewell to Year 6.   
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                        
 

 

 

Calendar   
 

 
December 
 

16th Last day 2020 all students 
 

2021  
 
January 
 

29th First day 2021 all students 

 

February  
 

5th OSSA Swimming Carnival 
 
26th Orange District PSSA 
 Swimmimg Carnival 
 

 
Merits 
 

K  Olivia, Evie S, Lacey, 
Henrietta, Will and 
Florence 

 
1 Henry C, Milly, Jimmy 

and Chase 
  
1/2 Hugo, Kali, Billy, Isaac 

and Lachie 
  
3/4 Lola and Darcie  
  
4/5 Emme, Keeden, Rowan 

and Ben 
 
6 Jada, Hunter, Ben, Evie 

and Henry 

 
Don’t forget drink bottles and 

hats every day. 
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Canobolas Public School Newsletter 
P & C News 

Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page 

Canobolas Public School P&C 
 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 

Thursday 10th December, 2020 

Cobb-Hamilton, Farrands, Walker, Yeo and Towns  
IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact MEL CAULFIELD 0432 021 169, ASAP 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 

Please provide 28 pieces when it is your turn to cook.  

*The updated Cake Roster can be found in Schoolstream in the ‘Help for Parents’ tab* 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 

Special Awards 2020 
 

 Hicks Creative Arts Trophy   Jazzy Hunt   

 Mrs Doherty Award for Technology  Cooper Nikolic  

 The Harris Family 
Sport and Sportsmanship Award  Lucy Mellis  

 The West Family 
Citizenship Award     Amelia Hatton  

 Stanford/Pettiford Trophy for 
All Round Achievement    Poppy Gordon  
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